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October 16, 1990

William H. Schultz, Chief 2 -
NMuclear Regulatory Commission Y é a‘M'O/%
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 80137

RE: License No. 48-25015-01MD
Docket No. 030-30568

Dear Mr. Schultz,
This is in response to your Notice of Violation letter dated 10-02-80.
ITEM #1 -

RESPONSE #1: Although they were conducted in a 16 month period instead of
the required 12 months, the Safety Audit Team of our former company, did
complete four audits. In as mucn as these audits were required for the
firet year only, there are no corrective steps to be taken. [ think the
promptness and thorougnness of subsequent managerial audits atteats to our
commitment to self inspection and safety.

ITEM #2 -

RESPONSE #2. What is missing in regards to action level and investigation
level exposures is written documentation of the investigation and action
taken. Investigations were conducted and discussed with the individuals
involved. Action was taken to reduce exposure. It is reportable
exposures that require written reports. None of the incidents cited were
reportable, but to alleviate any confusion in the future we will document
any investigational or action level exposures. This will be implemented
by December 31, 1990. :
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RESPONSE #3: On the March 30, 1990 linearity it states that the last

previous linearity preformed was done on December 18, 1989. The December
27, 1989 audit made no mention of a missing linearity. However, the March
1890 audit did mention a missing linearity. All evidence points to a lost
report rather than a linearity not preformed. Future filing will be dore

when the information is entered.

Sincerely,
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James Pancy
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ce: Janet Reuther



